
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2018\2347 Marquart.mb.docx  Last printed 3/6/2018 1:16:00 PM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 2347 Date: March 6, 2018 

 Version: As introduced 

   

 Authors: Marquart 

 Subject: Flashing lights for volunteer emergency responders 

 Analyst: Matt Burress (matt.burress@house.mn)  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

This bill permits flashing red lights on the vehicle of a volunteer emergency responder (for a fire 

department volunteer, emergency medical first responder, or ambulance crew member), when 

responding to an emergency call. 

Under current law, a red light is permitting to be displayed to the front of the vehicle but flashing lights 

are not explicitly authorized (and such lights are prohibited with some exceptions specified in statute). 


